Brace Farms

From:

Conley, Rebecca (Toomey) < Rebecca_Conley@toomey.senate.gov>

Sent:

Wednesday, May 1, 2013 3:04 PM

To:

Brace Farms

Subject:

RE: RE: Meeting @ Waterford Farm

Thanks for the info Rhonda, Sheila and I are pretty flexible so let us know what date and time the EPA sets for a tour and we'll do our best to attend!

-Rebecca

From: Brace Farms [mailto:bracefarms@verizon.net]

Sent: Tuesday, April 30, 2013 12:30 PM

To: Conley, Rebecca (Toomey)

Subject: FW: RE: Meeting @ Waterford Farm

Rebecca,

FYI.

Thanks,

Rhonda McAtee

From: Brace Farms [mailto:bracefarms@verizon.net]

Sent: Tuesday, April 30, 2013 12:28 PM

To: 'lutte.todd@epamail.epa.gov'

Cc: 'rbosworth@pasen.gov'; 'Sheila_Sterrett@toomey.senate.gov'; 'Tim.Butler@mail.house.gov'; 'ndevlin@kmgslaw.com'

Subject: RE: Meeting @ Waterford Farm

Todd.

Since we have begun our planting season and the first of May is upon us, I thought I would drop you an e-mail to see if you have been able to set a date to visit our Waterford farm. I know you indicated in your last voice mail to me that you were intending to make it up here around the first of May. Since I have not yet heard from you regarding a date, I am becoming a bit nervous due to our planting season already being underway. I would appreciate hearing from you ASAP so that we may set a meeting date and resolve any outstanding issues.

Thanks, Bob Brace

